
From: Stephen Pennypacker
To: Colin Murphy
Subject: 802 Building
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 8:42:26 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

The board for REACh, Inc. met on Monday and approved us moving forward with a potential sale of

the 802 NW 5th Avenue building to the Children’s Trust of Alachua County.  We will need to get an
appraisal of the building.  If you have already obtained one and are willing to share it, we would like
to see where we are in terms of a potential sale price.  Let me know if you have any other
suggestions on how to move forward with this.    
 
Stephen Pennypacker, Esq.
President and CEO
Partnership for Strong Families, Inc.

5950 NW 1st Place
Gainesville, FL 32607
(352) 244-1502 (office)
(352) 359-0157 (cell)
stephen.pennypacker@pfsf.org
 

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: The information transmitted, or contained or attached to or with this Notice is intended only for the
person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain Protected Health Information (PHI), confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, transmission, dissemination, or other use of, and taking any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other
than the intended recipient without the express written consent of the sender are prohibited. This information may be protected by the
Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA), and other Federal and Florida laws. Improper or unauthorized use or
disclosure of this information could result in civil and/or criminal penalties.
Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
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